
RESOLUTION NO. LAFC 2010-06-0519-07-03 
 

THE SACRAMENTO LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 
 

CERTIFYING THE FINAL ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT FOR THE 
INCORPORATION OF THE CITY OF ARDEN ARCADE 

 
 

WHEREAS, in February 2007, a petition and application for the proposed incorporation of the 
community of Arden Arcade (Project) was submitted to the Sacramento Local Agency Formation 
Commission (the Commission) by the Arden Arcade Incorporation Committee (proponents or 
project applicant);   

 
WHEREAS, the Commission is designated as the Lead Agency for environmental review of the 
Project;  

 
WHEREAS, a Notice of Preparation for a Draft Environmental Impact Report (“Draft EIR”) was 
released for public comment on October 26, 2007, and a Recirculated Notice of Preparation was 
released for public comment on September 1, 2009; 

 
WHEREAS, a Draft EIR was prepared and circulated for public review and comment between 
February 18, 2010, and April 8, 2010; 

 
WHEREAS, the Commission received public comments on the Draft EIR at noticed public 
meetings on March 3, 2010 and April 7, 2010, and, in addition, received written comments on the 
Draft EIR from individuals and organizations; 

 
WHEREAS, a Final Environmental Impact Report (“Final EIR”) that incorporated the Draft EIR 
by reference and provided responses to public comments was prepared and distributed to the 
public on May 5, 2010;  

  
WHEREAS, the Commission, in consideration of the Project, considered the Final EIR and the 
environmental effects of the Project identified in the Final EIR during its meeting on May 19, 
2010;  

 
WHEREAS, sufficient public notice has been provided in accordance with state law for all 
hearings on the matter; and  

 
NOW, THEREFORE, THE SACRAMENTO LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION 
COMMISSION RESOLVES AS FOLLOWS: 

 
1. The Commission certifies that the Final EIR has been completed in compliance 

with CEQA. 
 
2. The Commission certifies that the Final EIR reflects the Commission’s independent 

judgment and analysis. 
 
3. The Commission certifies that the Final EIR was presented to the Commission, 

who reviewed and considered the information in the Final EIR prior to approving the Project. 






